

Ali Ghazali School

Level MS4

2014 /2015

Second Term Exam

Jaya Rajah is fourteen, but he doesn't go to school. He studies medicines at New-York university in a class of 20years old students. Jaya was born in Madras in India but now he lives in New-York with his mother, father and brother. They can all speak English fluently. His father is a doctor.

Jaya is very different from the other young children. He could count before he could say "mum" or "dad". He could answer question on calculus when he was five and do algebra when he was eight. Now, he studies from 8:15 am to 04:00 pm everyday at the university. Then he studies at home with his father from 06:30 to 10:00 every evening. Jaya does not have any friends. He never goes out in the evening but he sometimes watches T.V. He says: "I live for one thing. I want to be a doctor before I am seventeen".

Part One: (14pts).

A/- Reading Comprehension. (7pts)

Activity one: Read the text and answer these questions. (3pts)

1. Where was Jaya born?
2. Can his father speak English?
3. How long does he study at home with his father?

Activity two: Read the text, then choose the right word to complete the sentences. (2pts)

1. Jaya Rajah is.....
a/- American b/-Indian c/-Chinese.
2. He is.....
a/- a doctor b/- an engineer c/- a student.
3. He has.....friends.
a/-some b/-no c/-a lot of.
4. He..... watches T.V.
a/-occasionally c/-always d/-never.

Activity three: Find in the text words, phrases or expressions that are opposite in meaning to the following (2pts):

enemies#.....

old#

similar#.....

was unable#.....

B/- Mastery of Language: (7pts).

Activity one: Add the suitable suffix to each word to get names for occupations.(2pts).

direct - psychology - chemistry - library.

Activity two: Spot the mistakes and write the corrected passage on your answer sheet. (3pts).

Ahmed get a scholarship if he pass his Baccalaureate with high grades. He starts work as soon as he will finish her studys.

Activity three: In each list, pick out the word which has a different vowel sound. (2pts).

- 1) nice - mine - sit - like.
- 2) read - ride - meet - seat.
- 3) write - make - stay - they.
- 4) have - car - sand - fat.

Part Two: Situation of Integration (6pts).

You received a letter from your friend. He / she told you about the stream he/she will register if he /she succeeds in the BEM Exam and what he/she hopes to be in the future.

He/she would like to know about you.

Write him/her a letter in which you tell him/her about your future expectations.

Write about:

- The stream: scientific/ literary
- What to study at the university
- The job you want to do /why



Good Luck !